

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Minor Hockey Associations

FROM: Leigh Ann Ryder, Acting Chair Minor Council Executive Committee, Hockey NL

Cc: Hockey NL Minor Council Executive Committee

DATE: February 12, 2024

RE: FINAL GRADING REPORT

The Final Grading Report for 2024 Minor Provincial Tournaments will be released later today. Thanks to all of you who provided scores and other data via the Provincial Scoring Site and to the Grading Committee for their work in placing over 250 teams across the province.

When viewing the Grading Report, it is important to pay attention to the teams in the Provincial Tournament bracket with your teams, versus the letter assigned to the bracket. In some cases, while the letter may not have changed, there are changes to the composition of the bracket to reflect the data provided.

We also request that all associations cancel any unnecessary accommodation bookings to allow teams to plan for travel. As you are all aware, it is frustrating to find accommodations booked prior to the Grading Report being released and this can be avoided by teams releasing such bookings in a timely fashion.

Finally, note that this is Final Grading and is not subject to appeal. Should you have questions or concerns, please bring them to your respective Area Member from yourself, the president. Coaches, parents and other stakeholders will then get their information from you to ensure consistency in messaging.

Yours in Hockey,

Leigh-Ann Ryder

Chair, Grading Committee

Acting Chair, Minor Council Executive Committee

Leigh-Ann Ryder